
Utility scams are occurring nationwide, targeting both residences and 
businesses. Scammers may call or visit and request that you pay a  
past-due bill with a prepaid debit card or with a wire transfer. They often 
threaten immediate disconnection if you don’t comply. This is not MGE.

If you suspect the call or visit may be fraudulent, hang up or ask for ID 
and call us at 608-252-7222 to verify.

Stop scams.  
Don’t be fooled by imposters.
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Learn more at mge.com/scams or mge.com/estafa (Español).
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